19 November 2022

Dear Residents of Tennyson St,

PROPOSED ROAD CLOSURE

This letter is to let you know we are proposing to temporarily closed Tennyson St, between #49 and #51.
The reason for the closure is that we need to make a new sewer connection for the construction of #49-

51 Tennyson St, and to do this we need to dig up the road to connect into the sewer mains in the centre

of the road.

The Road Closure is proposed to be for 2 nights only, between 05/12/22 - 07/12/22 2022 between
7.00pm and 6.00am. Detours will be put in place. The road will be reopened during the day.

We sincerely regret any inconvenience that may be caused by this work.

Contractor: Charlie — Zeal Construction
Phone: 021 0255 6439

Yours faithfully

cC +
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